From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 7:32 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: IMLS Travel 

HI Steve:  Today is my first day back after traveling to Seattle, Washington to begin work on a new IMLS grant with the King County Library System.  No money was exchanged and no fees were given for this work.  Thanks for everything and all best,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

312-747-4784 |emcchesn@chipublib.org 


